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The overly burdensome government of New Jersey, from the Governor’s executive order power grab and its 
numerous and onerous departments, makes life in the Garden State unnecessarily oppressive.  Nothing has 
been done in decades to reduce the massive tax burden on the citizens of this great state.  We’ve tried with 
candidates from the two major parties.  They are owned by special interests.  Moreover, Ms. Brownstein 
asserts that the lockdown-style executive orders can be abused and are destined to leave minorities and the 
voiceless without a way to be heard.  There is only one party and one slate for Governor and Lt. Governor, this 
November, that will be un-hypocritical in protecting the rights of women, minorities and the unheard in this 
state.  Only one ticket is committed to reducing the tax burdens that drive young families and retirees out of 
the state, while maintaining a functioning executive office.  The New Jersey Libertarian Party is the third 
largest political party in New Jersey.  It is the only party that calls for the reduction in the size of government 
and in government spending and an end to the war on drugs.  If you’re tired of not being heard by your state 
legislators and executive office and tired of carrying the yoke of an ever-increasing state budget and a 
constant grab of funds from your paycheck, vote Mele/Brownstein.  
 
 
The New Jersey Campaign Contributions and Expenditures Reporting Act, N.J.S.A. 19:44A-37, allows candidates 
for the office of Governor to provide a statement, not exceeding 500 words, to assist the voters of this State in 
making their determination among the candidates.  Following are the statements submitted.     
 


